
22-JUN-2000

POKON

PLANT SPRAY

INSECTICIDE

PRESSURIZED SPACE & CONTACT SPRAY

DOMESTIC

GUARANTEE:
D-Phenothrin...................0.20%
Tetramethrin .... .............0.20%

REG. No. 26484 P.C.P. ACT

NET CONTENTS: 426 grams 660 mL

CAUTION         EXPLOSIVE

GREENFLY

SPIDERMITE

WHITEFLY

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

POKON & CHRYSAL BV,
P.O. BOX 5300, 1410 AH

NAARDEN, HOLLAND
HOLLAND LTD.

6695 PACIFIC CIRCLE
L5T 1V6,

MISSISSAUGA, ONT.

DIRECTIONS: SHAKE WELL BEFORE USING.  Hold can upright while
spraying.

FOR INDOOR AND OUTDOOR USE:

HOUSE PESTS: Flying Insects: Kills flies, gnats, mosquitoes,



hornets, wasps, whiteflies and small flying moths.  Close doors
and windows.  Direct mist upwards in sweeping motion to all parts
of the room especially windows and other light sources where
insects are present.  Apply 6-10 seconds burst per 30m3 of space. 
Keep spray at least 1 m from interior wall, fabrics and
furniture. Spray around light fixtures. Vacate for at least 15
minutes after each treatment and aerate before re-entering.

FOR USE IN GARAGES & COVERED SCREENED PATIOS: Direct spray
towards ceiling or rafters using a sweeping motion. Apply 6-10
seconds burst per 30 m3 of space. Keep garage closed for 15
minutes. Vacate for at least 15 minutes after each treatment and
aerate before re-entering.

HOUSE PLANTS PESTS: Kills ants, aphids, caterpillars, leaf
hoppers, spiders, whiteflies, mealybugs and spider mites on house
plants such as English Ivy, Impatiens, Geraniums and Begonias.
Hold container 45 cm to 60 cm from plants being sprayed. Cover
upper and lower surfaces of leaves. Avoid wetting foliage with
spray. Use short bursts of one second for spot application on new
growth. Use with caution on young plants and new growth.

OUTDOOR GARDEN PESTS: Kills aphids, japanese beetles, ants,
caterpillars, exposed thrips, leafhoppers, spidermites,
whiteflies, mealybugs, and eastern tent caterpillars on outdoor
flower and ornamental plants such as Roses, Chrysanthemums,
Azalea, Geraniums, Peonies, Dahlias, Carnations, Gladioli,
Asters, Camellias, Delphiniums, other flowering plants,
Evergreens and Deciduous Shrubs. Hold container 45 to 60 cm from
plants being sprayed. Cover upper and lower surfaces of leaves.
Avoid wetting foliage with spray. Use short bursts of one second
for spot application on new growth. Spray preferably in early
morning or evening when air is still to avoid drifting. Do not
spray when temperature is over 30 degrees C.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Contents under
pressure.  Do not place in hot water or near radiators, stoves or
other sources of heat, or store at temperatures over 50 deg C. 
Cover fish bowls and remove pets for one hour when spraying
rooms.  In homes or dwellings, remove or cover all exposed foods
and cooking utensils before spraying.  Avoid contact with skin,
eyes, clothing.  Vacate room for at least 15 minutes after
spraying, and aerate before re-entering.  Avoid inhalation of
spray.  Wash after using.  Keep from freezing.  Do not use on
MaidenHair ferns, fruit and vegetable crops.

DISPOSAL:  When container is empty, press valve to release all
remaining pressure. Dispose of empty container with household
garbage. Do not puncture or incinerate.



FIRST AID: In case of contact with skin or eyes, flush with
water.  If irritation persists, obtain medical attention.  If
accidentally swallowed, obtain medical attention or call Poison
Control Centre immediately.

Take container, label or product name and Pest Control Product
Registration Number with you when seeking medical attention.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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